As a reminder, Tuesday, November 3, 2020, is
Election Day, and we encourage every
member of our CAU community to vote.
Remember, voting is your right, and your vote
IS your voice!

éet’s finish this semester | , and
again, thank you for all that you do!

Kindest Regards,

G. Dale Wesson
Provost and Sr. Vice President for Academic

Affairs
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